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ZOOM MEETING
APRIL 17, 2023
DRAFT MINUTES

Present: Greg Sottile-Chairman, Jocelyn Ayer-Land Use Planner, Ellen Smith, Kate Stoetzner, Karen
Chicoine, Susan Pearson, Trish Raskauskas, Secretary

The meeting was called to order via Zoom at 5:33pm by Greg Sottile.

There was a brief discussion about the Town informational meetings.

J. Ayer shared a draft copy of the “Menu of Options for Increasing Housing Affordability” dated-
4-5-2023. The draft was reviewed by the members. Housing plans, goals and possible strategies were

discussed.

G. Sottile will inquire about the group home as a possibility and collect and compile additional ideas and
suggestions for the draft through emails from committee members.

J. Ayer will prepare and share a full draft report of about 15 pages including bullet points,
graphs, and charts.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:42pm. Motion by S. Pearson, seconded by K. Stoetzner, all were in
favor.

Next scheduled meeting is Monday, May 15" at 5:30pm on Zoom.
Respectfully submitted,

Trish Raskauskas
Recording Secretary



